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From:  
Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 12:39 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Bill extending the Public Health Emergency Response measures from 30 

September 2021 to 30 April 2022.

I vehemently oppose this bill extending the emergency laws in response to the Covid 19 Plandemic. This is 
illegal and unnecessary on the Qld public and businesses alike, and it goes against our constitution. We the 
people have spoken and this charade needs to stop NOW, this is not a pandemic it's just a flu, and countries 
like Singapore are treating it as such. We the people of Qld have had enough, you have destroyed businesses 
and lives, and continue to spew out this rubbish. Stop using this Covid 19 as a political football, You are 
using fear to keep people scared, not safe so can you enact these ridiculous rules, and they are rules, NOT 
LAW. It's over, we demand our freedom back and want to go back to where we were before all this bogus 
Covid 19 started, not some new "Covid normal" .  
 
Rob Avery. 
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